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Wingate University received an Energy Conservation Grant from the Jessie Ball DuPont Educational Fund to help
transform the campus into a more sustainable campus. Instead of only changing the buildings, we decided to bring
the ideas of sustainability into the curriculum to engage the students and increase their energy awareness. In this talk,

we will go over the ways to use data from energy savings to introduce sustainability in a variety of introductory math

courses. (Received September 12, 2019)



